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16th November 2020 
Dear Parents, 
 
Religious Education GCSE 
 
As you are aware the Year 11 Parents’ evening is on Wednesday 18th November, and we are looking 
forward to the chance to discuss the progress of your child at this crucial stage in their education. We 
appreciate that time is short during the virtual appointments, so to enable teachers to have the time 
they need to discuss the progress of your child in detail, I would like to make you aware of everything 
we are doing as a Department to support your child.  

 

• At the beginning of the academic year we issued each student with a brand-new revision guide,  

• which they have been able to take home and use to complete independent revision and practice 

questions.  

• Every Thursday at 4.20pm we hold a revision session on Microsoft Teams, which every student 

in Year 11 is invited to. We also record these sessions and upload them to YouTube so if they 

miss one they can catch up or re-watch it at any point.  

• Every student has been issued with a pack of A3 revision mind maps and flashcards for each of 

the 8 units on their exam. These are available to download from Show My Homework.  

• Each class is set revision tasks and weekly key word quizzes on Show My Homework.  

• Each student has been given a notebook and a folder to organise their revision notes.  

• Every lesson is planned around the specific needs of the class and every teacher is available via 

email if your child would like feedback on any exam questions they’ve attempted. 

• Every teacher will provide regular feedback on your child’s work through lesson time and Google 

Classroom.  

The date for the RE PPE Paper 1 is Wednesday 2nd December, and the students will sit Paper 2 in class 

shortly after that. We would appreciate it if you could encourage your child to engage with the revision 

resources for RE, as they are all designed to help support preparations for the exam. 

 
All children are welcome to ask either myself, or their RE teacher any questions they have about the 

forthcoming PPEs. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Stone 
Head of RE 
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